
 

 

 
  

Senior Newsletter 

Welcome everyone to the last year of high school!  This year promises to be an 
interesting one for sure.  This newsletter will outline important events and due 
dates as well as provide you with an idea of what each event entails. 

Please note that many of these events are paid for by the class activity fee which 
was collected from every student for the last four years.  If you are not up to 
date on this fee, please contact Debby Kovar in the main office. 

If there are any questions throughout the year, please contact any of the senior 
class parents. You can also follow us on the Facebook page: MLHS Class of 2021 
Parents.  

We are looking forward to a great year and wish everyone good luck with their 
future endeavors.   

Your Senior Class Co-Chairs 

Deb Shertzer  973.216.4811 deb.shertzer@outlook.com 

Danielle Cabana 973.214.3714 dcabana@cabanafamily.com 

 

Class of 2021 Senior News 
Welcome to our graduating year! 

 2020 - 2021 in Detail…. 

 
• November 23: Powder Puff Game 

Chaired by: Deb Aiello & Lucia Spina  
 
• December 20: Yearbook info due 

Seniors provide senior quotes/ baby photo/ advice for those left behind 
(a message and photo of siblings) Memory lane photos (labeled) no more 
than 2 / Booster message. Yearbook price list and details will be 
provided.  
Yearbook Advisor: Mrs. Adams, sadams@mlschools.org 

 
• February 21 Senior/Parent Bowling night 

Chaired by: Lisa Albregts & Danielle Cabana 
 Event at Boonton Lanes. Watch for a Flyer to go out to class.  

 
• April 29 Mandatory Senior Parent meeting.   

Meeting is usually held in high school auditorium. During this meeting, 
details for Baccalaureate/progressive dinner and graduation will be 
reviewed. 

 

 

 Class of 2021 
Senior Year at a Glance 

November 23 

Powder Puff game  

December 20 

Yearbook info due 

February 21 

Senior/Parent Bowling 

April 29 

Senior Parent Mtg  

May 24 

Senior Class Trip 

June 11   

Seniors Last Day 

June 14 & 15 

Senior Exams      

June 16 

Moving Up Day 

June 17  

Senior Prom 

June 18 

Senior Brunch 

June 19 

Baccalaureate/Dinner 

June 21  
Senior Beach Trip 

June 22 
Senior to Senior Lunch 

June 23 

Graduation practice 

June 24  

Graduation Practice 

June 25  

Graduation 

June 25-26  

Project Graduation 

Text box 

Go confidently in the direction of your dreams. Live the life you have imagined.  
- Henry David Thoreau 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
• May 2 Plant Sale Fundraiser 

Chaired by: Kim Sternberg & Diane Stephens 
 

• May 6-7 Tuxedo Fundraiser 
Chaired by: Marybeth Smith & Lucia Spina 

 
• May 24 Senior Class Bronx Zoo Trip 

Chaired by: Diane Stephens & Mary Giordano 
Seniors will leave at 8 a.m. and return by 2:30 p.m.  
 

• June 11 Last Day Senior Classes & Car Parade 
Seniors wear College Apparel. Final Bell Countdown is held at 2:30pm in 
the Main Office.  Car parade details to follow. 
 

• June 14 & 15 Senior Exams 
Exam schedules will be distributed by the administration. 
 

• June 16 Moving Up Day   
Parents are invited to attend.  Assembly held for seniors to hand over 

“the reins” to the juniors. Awards and scholarships are presented. 
 

• June 17 Senior Prom 
Chaired by: Kathleen Holmberg 
This year the prom will be held at the Governor Morris located in 
Morristown.  Prom begins at 7pm and ends at midnight. 
 

• June 18 Senior Brunch 
Chaired by: Kim Forte & Diane Pigden 
Brunch is held at the High School at 11:30am for the Seniors. 
Yearbook distribution and signing 
 

•  June 19 Baccalaureate / Progressive Dinner 
Baccalaureate takes place in the high school auditorium and will begin at 
5pm.  This assembly is for the seniors as an opportunity to show off their 
many talents including a variety of performances such as vocal, 
instrumental and acting. The class montage DVD will also be shown. 
Following this assembly, all students are invited to a Progressive dinner.  
The evening will begin with the appetizer course at the home of the 
Squeglia’s. Following appetizers, students will have dinner and enjoy 
some entertainment at the (TBD).  The evening ends at the home of the 
Aiello’s for dessert and refreshments.  At the Aiello’s home, the students 
open their time capsules that were sealed in 6th grade.  For any student 
that moved into Mountain Lakes or Boonton Township after 6th grade 
please contact Kathleen Holmberg at Holmberg6@optimum.net or Lisa 
Sierchio at Shadow109@aol.com. 
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Where we 
love is home, 
Home that 

our feet may 
leave, but 

not our 
hearts. 
~Oliver 
Wendell 

Holmes, Sr.,  



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
If you can imagine it, you can achieve it; if you can dream it, you can become it. 

~William Arthur Ward 
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Debbie Aiello     973-722-1693 daiello6@optonline.net  
Kathleen Holmberg   973-220-4049 Holmberg6@optimum.net 
Diane Pigden  804-690-1546 dklrapid @aol.com  
Lucia Spina  973-886-8279 thespinafamily@yahoo.com  
Marybeth Smith  201-602-4366 bmbsmith@optonline.net 
Diane Stephens  973-879-1899 dianemstephens@me.com 
Alessandra Zorlas 973-615-9584 alessandragz@aol.com 
 
 
 
 
  

 
   Sarah Gillespie      sgillespie@mlschools.org 
   Doug Merritt     dmerritt@mlschools.org   

 

   Senior Class Advisors 

 2020-2021 in Detail…. 

 
• June 21 Senior Class Trip – Jenkinson’s Beach, Point Pleasant 

Chaired by: Lucia Spina & Shawnttel Bello 
Seniors will leave at 8:30am and return approximately 5:30pm 
 

• June 22 Senior to Senior Luncheon 
Chaired by: Megan Shuhet & Alessandra Zorlas 
MLHS Seniors attend luncheon at ML Community Church with a group of local Senior citizens.  
Grandparents are also invited to attend. 

 
• June 23 & 24 Mandatory Graduation practices  
 
• June 25 GRADUATION!!!!   7:30 p.m. 

Chairs of decorating committee: Kathleen Holmberg & Diane Pigden 
Seating will be limited.   

 
Project Graduation (PG) – This is an overnight event for all the seniors following graduation 

that is arranged by the PG committee.  It is funded by donations from BT & ML families 
and local businesses.  Although every senior is paid for, the committee relies solely on 

contributions. 
  


